From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection

Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:12:36 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:16 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection

From: Amanda MacDonald [mailto:amanda macdonald24@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 3:43 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of objection

Good afternoon,

As aresident of Borden-Carleton I’d like to express my concern on the proposal that’s being put forth for another
gas station in the area.

I feel it’s completely unnecessary and unwarranted. The area needs a lot of things but another gas station run by DP
Murphy is not the answer. The three ‘gas stations’ we have are more than sufficient and provide the community with
so much more than fuel. Could the ESSO/Tim’s be renovated, made bigger, with more accessible parking and a car
wash again-yes. Do we need another establishment entirely-no!

The last few years everyone has been pressing about ‘community’ and ‘supporting local’ and that’s precisely what
these “gas stations” have done for us. Opening in the middle of the night so people could run generators during
Fiona, countless donations and sponsorships, always having necessities on hand, and more good community deeds
than I could even list.

These people that run/operate these businesses do it with a sense of compassion and community and they will surely
be put out of business by another large, unnecessary establishment moving into the community. One with no sense
of what “community” really is, I might add

Amanda

Sent from my iPhone
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